February has an expanded, in-person worship opportunity.

A morning lay led Sabbath service is now scheduled for:
Saturday, February 24th at 10:30 A M.

It will be led by our own Vice President, Bert Devorsetz.

There will not be any oneg, but we plan on having a ‘brown bag’ lunch
following the service.



